
From:   Christopher Imlay   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 01, 2014

Subject:   FCC File No. 0315-EX-ST-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Yes, thank you we can accept a replacement channel for 164.1625 MHz. Ideally, we would prefer 164.05
MHz or 164.2125 but anything in that range will be fine.   

Thank you for your help.


